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Friday, 21 February 2014 18:01

On 20 February 2014 International Investors Association was visited by participant of TV
program “Hero of Imedi”, Tamaz Mzhavandze. The guest was welcomed by the Secretary
General of IIA, Mr. Osman Chalishkan. During the meeting were discussed the problems of
disabled people and the ways of their solving. On the initiative of Mr. Osman will be signed a
memorandum of co-operation between the Association and "For Rights of Disability People"
organization. Their support for the implementation of projects and other initiatives will be made
from time to time.




